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On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to thank everyone that participated in this year’s Member-Guest.
We hosted 58 teams competing to be major champions. After the completion of Sunday's shootout, we
crowned this year’s champions, Bo Dickerson and Joe Fennig. Member credits have been applied to all the
winners’ accounts and you can now use those credits for golf shop merchandise. 

Registration is still open for this Saturday’s  Easy 9 Tough 9 (Dino’s revenge). If you would like to play you
can call the golf shop no later than Thursday, October 16th. Or email us  at Steven@skybrookgolf.com.
We look forward to seeing everyone this weekend.

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager



Featured Articles
2023 Club Champion

Congratulations to Jake Michael on shooting a fantastic score of 142
(-2 Par) and winning this years Club Championship. Thank you to
everyone that participated. If you won golf shop credit during the

event it has been applied to your credit book.Range Hours of Operation

Golf Club Winter Hours

On Sunday, November 5th daylight savings time will end.
Please remember to set your clocks back one hour. With the
time change the golf shop and SkyTop Grill will be adjusting

its hours of operation. The golf shop will open at 7:00am and
close at 5:00pm seven days a week. The SkyTop Grill will open

at 10:00am daily and close at 6:00pm except for Friday and
closing time will be at 9:00pm.

2023 Golf Shop Credits

The club would like to remind all members the range and
short game area will close on Mondays at 12:00 PM and
will reopen on the following Tuesday at 12:00 PM. The
putting green will remain open during that time. Please

note the driving range dispenser will be shut off one hour
before sunset.

*Over the past several weeks the club has experienced a
shortage of range balls and had to make several

adjustments to its hours of operation. We have sense
received more balls and will return to our original hours of
operation. We apologize for any inconvenience this caused

and appreciate your continued support.*

This is a friendly reminder that all 2023 golf shop credits
will expire after December 31st. If you have credits we
encourage you to use them as merchandise shipments

typically start to slow down after October.

On Thursday, November 23rd  (Thanksgiving), the golf club
will be hosting a 9:00am Shotgun. If you would like to play
please call the golf shop to sign up as we are limiting the
shotgun to 72 golfers. Please note the club house and

restrooms will be open from 7:00am to 12:00pm, however
the Food & Beverage Operation will be closed all day.

Beat The Pro
Do you have what it takes to be the pro this year?

Registration is now open for the Beat the Pro event on
Saturday, November 4th. Tee Times will begin at 8:30 with
an optional skins pot. If you would like to sign up please

call the golf shop at 704-948-6611 or you can email Steven
at Steven@Skybrookgolf.com.


